
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

GREAT LAKES WATER AUTHORITY (GLWA) 

2024 INDUSTRIAL PRETREATMENT PROGRAM (IPP) RULES UPDATE 

NOVEMBER 21, 2024 

  1:00 P.M. 

 

The Great Lakes Water Authority proposes to enact and implement the 2024 Updated Industrial 

Pretreatment Program (IPP) Rules.  

The IPP is a program for enforcement of local pollution controls in accordance with the 

objectives of the Clean Water Act.  The draft IPP Rules were developed in coordination with a 

stakeholder group with representatives from local municipalities, the environmental sector, 

Chamber of Commerce and commercial industry. The proposed 2024 Updates involve recently 

amended State and Federal regulations of perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl substances 

(“PFAS”). The IPP Rules have been updated to reflect these requirements. 

GLWA is undertaking this outreach effort to provide the public with information that will help 

better protect health and environment and shape the regulatory program for monitoring industrial 

wastes.  

Please be advised a Public Hearing on the 2024 IPP Rules is scheduled for 

Thursday November 21, 2024 during the GLWA Board meeting at 1:00 p.m., 

735 Randolph Street 5th Floor, Detroit, Michigan.  

In addition, members of the public who wish to attend this public hearing by Zoom can do 

so in the following manner: 

 

Join Zoom Meeting Here: 

https://glwater.zoom.us/j/82281535146?pwd=NTVCS2ZEVmM3RVFlMjdUVDRvM1Y1Zz09 

 

Join by Telephone:  877 853 5247 US Toll-Free; or 

                    888 788 0099 US Toll-Free 

Meeting ID:             822 8153 5146 

Passcode:            288831 

 
This Notice of Public Hearing and the 2024 Updated IPP Rules are posted on the GLWA website 

glwater.org for review.  

https://glwater.zoom.us/j/82281535146?pwd=NTVCS2ZEVmM3RVFlMjdUVDRvM1Y1Zz09

